
 
Berrien Springs Public Schools 

Extended COVID-19 Learning Plan 
Reconfirmation Meeting 

Required Every 30 Days After Initial Plan Approval 
Agenda: 

● Reconfirm how instruction is going to be delivered during the 20/21 school year 
● Public comments from parents and/or guardians on the Extended Learning Plan 
● Review weekly 2-way interaction rates 

 

Reconfirmation Meeting for November 

 
Review Weekly 2-Way Interaction Rates - District 

 
 

Reconfirm how instruction (Return to Learn Plan) is going to be delivered 
during the 20/21 school year: 
(Recommendation: Explain in narrative form any modifications to the original Extended Learning Plan) 

Per ​MDHHS order on November 15, 2020, all high school students transitioned to 100% Remote 
learning on November 18, 2020 through December 8, 2020.  
Also, on November 16, 2020, all 3rd grade students attending face to face at Sylvester transitioned 
to 100% Remote learning through November 30, 2020.  
 
All K - 12 students went into 100% Remote Learning beginning on November 30, 2020 through 
December 18, 2020. 
 
No modifications have been made to the Extended Learning plan. Information regarding 
transitioning from Face to face to remote learning is included in our Extended Learning plan.  
 

Document Public Comments: 

 

November All Students​ (must be reported in percent form) 

Week 10 ​11-2-20 to 11-6-20 82% 

Week 11 ​11-9-20 to 11-13-20 80% 

Week 12 ​11-16-20 to 11-20-20 74% 

Week 13 ​11-23-20 to 11-25-20* 
Thanksgiving Week only 3 days to 
collect data. 

72% 


